<<Date>>
The Honorable <<NAME OF SENATOR >>

United States Senate 
<<Address 1>>

<<Address 2>>

Dear << Senator XXX>>:
I am writing on behalf of <<COMPANY NAME>> in <<CITY, STATE>> and my <<XX>> employees, and as a member of the National Insulation Association (NIA), to urge you to support the inclusion of mechanical insulation as you work on a final energy bill with members of the House of Representatives. The House version of the energy bill, H.R.8, currently includes language requiring the Department of Energy to conduct a study on the impact that thermal insulation can have on water and energy costs in federal buildings. While the Senate version of the energy bill, S.2012, does not currently include this language, I strongly urge you to include it in the final version of the energy bill.
This energy bill is an excellent avenue to spur adoption of this technology, realize the huge energy savings possible in the federal sectors, and increase the use of mechanical insulation in facilities throughout the nation—savings precious energy and financial resources. Mechanical insulation can make power plants, refineries, hospitals, schools, government and office buildings, high-rise dwellings, hotels, and retail establishments more energy efficient.
Mechanical insulation is frequently overlooked because it is silent and hidden. It has tremendous potential, however, to deliver energy and financial savings and emissions reductions to the federal and private sectors. Using government data, NIA estimated that maintenance of insulation at industrial facilities alone can generate more than $3.6 billion in energy savings per year, reduce 83 billion pounds of CO2 and other greenhouse gas emissions, and create more than 27,000 jobs annually.

It is vitally important that the federal government consider technologies that have a proven track record of lowering emissions, saving energy, and providing financial savings. While mechanical insulation may not be the flashiest or newest technology, it has a long history of providing savings for industrial and commercial sectors. The use of more mechanical insulation in federal facilities has tremendous potential to save federal dollars and ensure federal facilities are operating at an optimal level. I strongly encourage you to support this bill and ensure our federal facilities are on track to lower emissions and save energy and money.
Thank you for your consideration. I would be happy to answer any questions you may have about the benefits of mechanical insulation in new construction, retrofit, or maintenance projects.
Sincerely,
<<NAME>>

<<TITLE>>

<<COMPANY>>

<<CONTACT PHONE, EMAIL – IF NOT ON LETTERHEAD>>
